
George Hisert Acceptance of 2011 Homer Kripke Achievement Award

Dear Marty,

I received your message about the Homer Kripke Award in Madrid, Spain where my wife and I are on vacation.  I feel deeply honored to be one of the recipients of the Award.  I never had the pleasure of meeting Homer, although I have heard many wonderful stories about him and appreciate his significance in commercial law.  I also have been fortunate in being mentored by other great lawyers who were involved in the birth of the UCC.  As you may know, Soia Mentschikoff and her husband Karl Llewellyn were among the core group that drafted the UCC.  Soia took an interest in me and several other of my University of Chicago Law School classmates, including Paul Shupack and Ed Huddleson, and immersed us in the UCC.  She also orchestrated a clerkship for me with Judge Sterry Waterman of the U.S. Court of Appeals for the Second Circuit, another member of the group that drafted the UCC.  The UCC has been an integral part of my life ever since.

One often wonders whether one's efforts have an impact.  It is gratifying, as I transition into semi-retirement, to receive evidence that I have had an impact.

I don't know whether an acceptance speech is in order.  If it is, please read this email at the Annual College Dinner as my acceptance speech.  It is ironic that this year is the first time in many years that I have not attended the nnual College Dinner.  Please thank the members of the College for granting me this great honor.

Sincerely,

George
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